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Communication with Shareholders post 4 April de-listing 
 
 
The Directors of Bassari Resources Limited (Bassari or the Company) (ASX 
Code:BSR) wish to advise shareholders about future communications. 
 
 
As advised in Bassari’s announcement dated 28 March 2022, the Board intends to 
explore all available options for shareholders to realise value. The Company will 
update shareholders on all material progress in this regard and all other significant 
matters as they arise, via Bassari’s website (https://www.bassariresources.com). 
 
Some frequently asked questions on the delisting were detailed in the 28 March 2022 
announcement and any questions should be directed to the Company Chairman or 
Secretary. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
John Traicos – Chairman  johntraicos17@gmail.com 
Ian Riley – Company Secretary ian@bassari.com.au 


